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From: Bruce Mclachlan

To: "workerscomplnquury@parllament nsw. gov.au" <wor..,
Date: 5/11/2012 1:23 pm ‘

Subject: Re Potential Increases of Worlgers Comp Scheme
Dear Sirs

We wish to express our concerns regardlng the potentlal increases facing business in regards to

Workers Compensation.
With the escalating costs on all fronts it is lncreasmgly difficuit to maintain employment , or consider

new employees ,
And any further increases will only add to the existing pressures on employers and should be glven

serious consideration in reviewing any further cost to business.
Thank you




